
Dear Prospective Member of Phi Sigma Pi, 
  
Congratulations! Due to your outstanding academic achievement, the Epsilon Omicron Chapter 

of Phi Sigma Pi National Honor Fraternity would like to invite you to attend our spring rush! 

What is  Phi Sigma Pi? We are a coed organization that brings the best elements of an honor soci

ety, service  club, and social fraternity together through Scholarship, Leadership, and Fellowsh

ip. Phi Sigma Pi is an active campus organization at ESU and offers a wide variety of experience

s for our members. Ranging from academic programs and leadership opportunities to service proj

ects and social gatherings,  our activities celebrate the diversity of our members and promote the 

qualities of involvement and brotherhood. Most importantly, we are seeking new members who a

re friendly, well-

rounded and interested in positively impacting our campus and fraternity as a whole.  
  
Because this letter can only begin to explain Phi Sigma Pi, we hope you will attend a Meet Phi 

Sigma Pi Night to learn more! 
  

Information Dates Rush Dates Location and Time 

Tuesday September 10th Tuesday September 17th  Stroud Hall Room 312 @ 7pm 

Wednesday September 11th Wednesday September 18th  Stroud Hall Room 312 @ 7pm 

Thursday September 12th Thursday September 19th  Stroud Hall Room 312 @ 7pm 

  
The information meeting will be your opportunity to learn more about our organization and meet 

the Brothers of the Epsilon Omicron Chapter. (The same information will be presents at all of 

these meetings, so you only need to attend one.) Please feel free to invite any friends who also 

meet the requirements. We would love to meet them! Eligible students will have at least 

12 credit hours, a cumulative G.P.A. of 3.0, and at least 2 semesters remaining at East 

Stroudsburg University after the current semester. 
  
If you are unable to attend and of the information meetings or if you have questions regarding 

Phi Sigma Pi and the rush schedule, please let me know. I can be reached by email 

at amd1723@live.esu.edu and by text or call at 917-664-7305. 
  
The Brothers of Phi Sigma Pi look forward to meeting you! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Adrian Davila 

Rush Coordinator 
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